

Allenwood Elementary School

6300 Harley Lane
Temple Hills, Maryland 20748
(301) 702-3930 Office (301) 702-7598 Fax
Shawna Fagbuyi, Principal
Carlos Johnson, Assistant Principal

September 16, 2016

Dear Bethel Stand For Life Outreach Ministries,

We are writing to express our deepest thanks for your recent donation to Allenwood Elementary School. Generous gifts from donors like you provide our students the support they need in order to be successful.

You've demonstrated your deep commitment to the students of Allenwood Elementary School with your donation of fifteen fully supplied backpacks. We are cultivating lifelong learners and you have contributed to that model.

There is no way to fully express our gratitude for your loyalty. We at Allenwood Elementary School are continually inspired by the dedication and generosity of donors like you who answer the call to give again and again.

Your donations have empowered, encouraged, and enhanced the overall academia process for some students. Words can't communicate our **very big thanks** for your generosity. We look forward to a continuing partnership with you.

Sincerely,

Lakeshia Morgan

Professional School Counselor

Relentlessly pursuing our purpose, Owning our destiny, Achieving academic excellence, Respecting ourselves and others!